
Visitors to Aledo High School Campus 
 

 

Parents are welcome to visit our school.  For the safety of those within the school 
and to avoid disruption of instructional time, all visitors must report to the main 
office and sign in, and must comply with all applicable district policies and 
procedures. 
 
 

Visitors other than parents are generally not permitted on campus. 


